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At Exford, these qualities are really important: 

 Respect Kindness Personal Best  

é and itõs up to all of us to show them every day in 

every thing we say and every thing we do! 
 

Principal: Ms Lisa Campo                Phone: 9743 5025        
exford.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au    

 

             NEWSLETTER 2018 No.15 (Term 3, 2018) 
Thursday 30 August 2018 

 

You are represented on School Council by:  
Parents:   Adele (Olivia &  Alexander), Amanda (Caitlyn, Ava & Hayley), Belinda 
(Nicholas and Kade), Jackie (Claire),  Jenny (Aimee), Sarah (Lily and Oscar), 
Sharon (Charlie & Archie) and Susan (Jessica).   
Community Representatives:   Graham  
Staff:    Ms Campo, Mrs Farrugia,  Mr Jenner, Mrs Talbot and Mr Wilson (non-voting 
member)  
 

Follow this link  to Exfordõs YouTube Channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRQsi70kyo0V7OFJsBcOF3w  

 

Ms Campoõs News... 
 

Minister Merlinoõs visit 
What fabulous news we received yesterday!  Minister Merlino has made an 
election promise to invest $6.25 million into an upgrade of Exford PS on its 
current location.  What a victory for our community and a real credit to the 
tenacity of our School Council in not giving up in asking for improvements to 
our wonderful school f or our kids and staff.  

 

 
  

Cut out & stick me to the fridge!  
 

% ---% ---% ---% ---% ---% --- 
 

Dates to Remember:  
Please add them to your calendar! 

 

2018 Dates 
 
 

Friday 31 August  

Book Week performance ôTreasure 
Huntõ ð Prep-2 and Year 3-6 

 

Preps ð Yoga Bubbles program 
 

AFL 9õs teams act ivity  
 

Friday 7 September  

Preps ð Yoga Bubbles program 
 

Monday 10 September  

NO CANTEEN 

BBQ lunch ð all proceeds to 
Drought Aid 

 

Tues 11 and Thurs 13 September  

Parent Student Teacher Conferences 
from 1:30 pm  

 

Friday 14 September  

Preps ð Yoga Bubbles program 
 

Monday 17 ð Friday 21 Sept 

Term 4 Planning Week  
(Classes have all their specialist 

subjects on the same day to release 
teaching teams) 

 

Tuesday 18 and Wed 19 Sept  

Year 2 Lady Northcote Camp 
 

Friday 21 September  

Footy Colours Day ð Assembly @ 9 am 
 

Preps ð Yoga Bubbles program (final)  
 

End of Term 3  
Footy Colours Day ð gold 

coin donation for the 
Drought Appeal 

 

Assembly @ 2:10 pm 
2:30 pm ð Early Dismissal 

(Eynesbury Buses from 2:30 pm) 
 

TERM 4 
Monday 8 October  

Term 4 begins for students and staff  
 

http://www.exfordps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:exford.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRQsi70kyo0V7OFJsBcOF3w#_blank


   

Enrolments  
We ask that our families who have little brothers or 
sisters beginning Prep for 2019 return an enrolment 
form ð we sent home forms a little while back. If you 
know of families who intend to enrol their children at 
Exford, we ask that you encourage them to do so 
promptly.  
 

Counselling - MoU 
I have now received the Memorandum of Understanding 
from the Legal Department (it has taken from Week 8 
of last term until this week!) and am working with 
North West Psychology to get a start date for Liana to 
begin psychological counselling at our school.   I will let 
families who have provided a Mental Health Care Plan 
know as soon as she can begin.  
 

Victorian School Building 
Authority visit  
The Executive Director of the VSBA visit ed our school 
on Thursday 23 August for a tour and a conversation 
about our facilities. Whilst he made no commitments 
on the day, to have Minister Merlino return so soon 
afterwards was a bit unusual.  
 

Shadow Minister Tim Smith  
The Shadow Minister for Education, Tim Smith, is now 
due for a visit on Friday 7 September. We look forward 
to hearing what he has to say given our recent and very 
exciting developments!  
  

Term 3 dates!  
There are lots of exciting events at Exford this term  for 
our students ð here is a list for you : 

¶ Tuesday 11 and Thursday 13 September ð Parent 
Student Teacher Conferences (we will let you know 
when the bookings website opens) 

¶ Friday 14 September ð Year 1 - 2 Special Persons 
Day  (11:30 am ð 1:30 pm) 

¶ Tuesday 18 ð Wednesday 19 September ð Year 2 
Lady Northcote Camp 

¶ Friday 21 September ð Footy Colours Day (Assembly 
@ 9 am) 

 

Absence notifications  
A reminder that we need parents to use FlexiBuzz on 
the day of their childõs absence and for you to use the 
Eynesbury Bus tab if they will not use the bus and / or 
be absent.  Parents only have their own children to 
make a notification about, versus our office staff 
needing to make a phone call to every family whose 
child is absent.   
The Absence / Eynesbury Bus tabs in FlexiBuzz send an 
email to the studentõs teacher, to Mrs Kelly (our 
attendance officer), to Ms Killeen (bus) and to me.  
 

Sick Bay reminders  
A reminder to return clothes borrowed for Sick Bay ð 
we have now almost run out of clothes.  We will need 
to ask parents to come to bring clothing to school when 
children need to be changed  
 

2018 Loud Shirt Day   
We will move our support for Loud Shirt Day to every second 
year, as there are many causes who request support.  This 
year, our support will go to the Farmersõ Drought Aid cause 
and Ronald McDonald House.   2019 will be our next Loud 
Shirt Day celebration and fundraising.  
 

 

Fatherõs Day Stall  
Thank you to the family volunteers who were able to help 
the children choose their gifts at  the Fatherõs Day Stall 
today.  Thank you to:  

¶ Amanda (Caitlyn, Ava and Hayley) 

¶ Amy (Bella and Xavier) 

¶ Bec (Rose and Korey) 

¶ Bec (Eddie, Jai, Mason and Declan) 

¶ Belinda (Nicholas and Kade) 

¶ Chantelle (Canice, Aleks and Casie) 

¶ Dhavani (Rena) 

¶ Jacki (Claire)  

¶ Joel (Ada, Gus and Leo) 

¶ Kate (Lachie and Isabelle) 

¶ Pam (Jeremy and Rachel) 

¶ Marie and Ruth (Charlotte and Spencer)  

¶ Renee (Faith and Dane 

¶ Sam (Harrison)  

¶ Sarah (Lily and Oscar) 

¶ Susan (Jessica) 

¶ Temeika (Hayley) 
 

It is always lovely to see the joy on the kidsõ faces when they 
share what theyõve chosen for the special people in their 
families!  
 

Student Achievements  
Here is Jarrod with his under 
13's C Melton South 
Panthers Football trophy for 
receiving the Trevor Preece 
Award for Most Dedicated.  
He also swam 3 km on 
Sunday in 1 hr 9 minutes 42  
seconds.  
 

Here is Clova, one of our 
budding authors, with her 
proud innovation on a 
favourite classroom story.  

 
 

 

 



 

2018 Book Week 
Thank you to our students and staff for joining in with the Book Week Celebrations on Monday. There were some 
very creative outfits and we all enjoyed the day.  
 

  
 

 

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
    

 
  

  

 
 

  

    
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance é Every Day Counts  
 

A reminder that family holidays should be taken during school 

holidays wherever possible and not during term 
time .  When children miss out on learning due to prolonged 

absence (e.g. a holiday in school time ), it is very difficult to 
catch them up  ð they often miss entire units of class work . 
 
A reminder that all holiday absences require an Absence 
Learning Plan, developed with your childõs teacher and signed 
by the Principal or Assistant Principal to cover your childõs 

absence.  
 

Did you know that:  
 

If your child has missed 5 days or less this school year.  

This will support your child to achieve their best at school ð 
academically and personally.  
 

If your child has missed more than 10 days this school 
year.  

The amount of time your child is missing will impact on their 
learning and their friendships.  
 

If your child has missed more than 15 days this school 
year.  

Your child is missing so much time from school that it will 
be extremely difficult for them to keep  up with their 
learning, their friendships and to feel connected to school.  
 

 
 

 
  

Fundraising News 
Our Fundraising efforts work hand in hand with our schoolõs 
ICT budget to provide our kids with iPads, laptops and other 
technologies.            

 

Fundraising this term  
 
 

Labels 
We will have a labels fundraising activity as well ð that way all 
these lovely beanies and scarves can be labelled easily!  
https://www.thatsmine.com.au/fundraising -with -thats-mine-
labels/   
 

  

 

Our 2018 target isé  
 

$18,000 - $25,000. 
 

Our Tally so faré $4,562.32 
 

 

Fundraising in T erm 3  
BBQ ð Monday 10 September  
We will have a BBQ at lunch time on Monday 10 
September as the Canteen will be closed. All 
proceeds will be donated to the Drought Aid cause.  
 
 

Happy Bi r t hdays!!   
 

To our students who celebrated 
their birthdays ð 30 Aug ð 12 Sept  
 

Samuel, Caelan U, Kadence, Isaac X, 
Caleb R, Owen, Callum, Clova, 
Calotte D, Alex M, Blake S and Ryan 
McD. 

 
    Happy Birthday to you!!   

   Happy Birthday to you,                                       
   Happy Birthday dear kids,     
           Happy Birthday to you!        

  

We love celebrating birthdays at school, making a 
fuss over the child who is celebrating and birthday 
cup-cakes are always welcome!  We also love for 
birthday children to visit us in the Office for a 
sticker and birthday song  (and a photo for Seesaw!).    
 

Having birthdays at school is a very special event 
and if your child is absent on their birthday, they 
miss out on all the fuss made over them.    
 
 

Hope you enjoy reading our 

newsletter! 
 
Please see the pages from ð 
¶ Year 3/4 Campaspe Downs Camp  

                 J  Ms Campo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thatsmine.com.au/fundraising-with-thats-mine-labels/
https://www.thatsmine.com.au/fundraising-with-thats-mine-labels/

